
Lebanon Fire Station
Lebanon, Tennessee

Rather than using a strict low-bid selection 
process, the City of Lebanon awarded Carden 
Company this project based on our prior 
experience and success with complex projects.

It was indeed complicated. Not only did the City 
want to add a brand new fire station, they also 
wanted to completely renovate and upgrade their 
headquarters station – but they needed to keep it 
in operation throughout the construction process. 
That meant allowing the men and trucks the 
sufficient space to live and work. It also meant 
taking great care to keep their communications 
system up and running.

“They were good about keeping me up-to-date 
on things, and when there were problems, they 
got with us early enough to figure out a solution – 
and they’d come up with options to choose from!” 
- Fire Chief Wayne Driver.

Link to case study.


